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Invitation to workshop 

Transforming the Future 

Transforming the future for the better in an increasingly complex world is 

not trivial. Many endeavors are successful, others fall short of expecta-

tions. There is a need to learn from each other and to develop our abilities 

to make a real and lasting difference.  

The recently published book “Transforming the Future - Anticipation in 

the 21st Century” (available open access) is an important contribution to 

this journey. UNESCO’s Head of Foresight and editor of the book, Dr. Riel 

Miller, will visit Berlin to explore the skills needed for successful transfor-

mation with a selected group of at most 40 futurists, organizational devel-

opers, entrepreneurs, social innovators, policy makers, researchers, civil 

society representatives and others. The workshop will take place on  

Monday June 18th, 2018  
from 19:00 to 21:00 (doors open 18:30) 

at the cocreation.loft,  
Schinkestraße 9, 12047 Berlin. 

The workshop has two goals: First, make visible the range of methods and 

skills that are available and needed to transform the future. Second, con-

nect different communities that work on improving our future. It will be 

highly interactive with many opportunities to share your perspectives with 

other participants. Appearing in more formal roles will be: 

Keynote speaker: Riel Miller, UNESCO, Head of Foresight. 

Discussant: Christine Wank, Generative Facilitation Institute. 

Discussant: Martin Ciesielski, Medienmosaik, CJO Chief Jest Officer. 

Facilitator: Stefan Bergheim, Zentrum für gesellschaftl. Fortschritt. 

Graphic Harvester: Katrin Faensen, Visual Facilitators GmbH. 

The event is by invitation only. Please reserve a place either via the Event-

brite link sent to you, by responding to the person who invited you, or by 

sending a message to stefan.bergheim@fortschrittszentrum.de. Drinks 

and snacks will be available. The event will be filmed, so let us know at the 

entrance, if you do not want to be shown on film or photograph. 

Co-Hosts: 


